BUCKINGHAM PALACE

To: Amber, Ellie-Sky, Osker, Max, Paige and Lucy
c/o Mrs Pyne and Mrs Lovesy
Cooking Club, The Blythams Primary School

The Queen wishes me to write and thank you all for your letter and the
photographs which you enclosed.

Her Majesty was touched to hear how hard you worked to make the

delicious cakes shown in your pictures, to celebrate The Queen's eighty-ninth
birthday. “

Her Majesty greatly appreciated your kind thought for her at this time
and, although The Queen is unable to write to you personally, I am to thank
you very much once again for your letter and splendid photographs.
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Lady-in-Waiting

10th June 2014



